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Dear 

[bookmark: _Int_Y9SztExk]We hope this email finds you well! It's been a busy few weeks here in the Department of Sociology since you last heard from us, including running our end of year assessments and exams, and saying farewell to our graduating BSc students!  We wanted to follow up from our previous communication and provide you with information about student community at LSE. 

[bookmark: _Int_sSfpNO0L]We’ve hosted a variety of events for our student community this year, including pizza evenings, end of term receptions and coffee mornings. We also held our annual alumni panel and networking panel, where both alumni and current students are invited and have the opportunity to socialise and network, with a panel chaired by our Head of Department. We finished the year with a boat party for our graduating students! 

Being a part of our student community is wider than just the department – there are a lot of SU societies to join and get involved in, sports clubs to try out and so many friends to make with students outside the department. As part of our introduction to our student community, we would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to Lauren King, the outgoing president of the Sociology and Social Justice Society. 

Hello everybody! My name is Lauren and I’m the outgoing President of the Sociology and Social Justice Society. This was an inactive society that we’re working to expand. We aim to bring together people from all backgrounds and spark a discussion between those interested in Sociology and[image: ] Social Justice through a range of events, including socials, academic and career-focused events, as well as volunteering and fundraising opportunities. Follow our Instagram page @lsesusociologysoc to keep up to date with the society! We hope to welcome you in September! 😊 

If you are interested in joining the Sociology and Social Justice Society, you can read more on this webpage: Sociology and Social Justice (lsesu.com). The LSE Student Union has many more communities which you can explore on this webpage: Communities (lsesu.com)
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Welcome 2024! 
We announced our Welcome dates in our previous email, and we very much look forward to meeting you! Starting from Monday 23 September 2024 through to Friday 27 September 2024, all new students will join us at LSE for a week of department and School-wide events and activities. This includes your compulsory enrolment and department induction, both of which will take place in person on campus during that week. Please save the date as you’ll also need to attend enrolment on campus during this week! The first day of teaching will take place Monday 30 September 2024, and you can find term dates here.  

If you have any questions about studying in our department, you are most welcome to get in touch with us on sociology.ug@lse.ac.uk. If you have questions about your application or offer, please contact the undergraduate admissions office first, and be sure to include your full name and UCAS ID. 

Best wishes,

Undergraduate Programmes Team 
[bookmark: _MailAutoSig]Department of Sociology 
The London School of Economics and Political Science
Houghton Street, London WC2A 2AE
e: sociology.ug@lse.ac.uk  
lse.ac.uk
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